
FROM THE CEO
Happy New Year! I think we all agree to welcome 
2021 with fanfare, appreciation for the strength we 
displayed during 2020, and a shared love for our 
family and friends who supported us. This year, we 
can build greatness by working together. Your cham-
ber is here for you, and we look forward to seeing 
you all during the coming year.
Please stay safe and well.

Don Long, President/CEO
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Nov. 20, Ribbon Cutting for Nona Soccer Academy (Photo by 
Madelyn Long)

Dec. 4, Ribbon Cutting and Grand Opening Ceremony at XL Soccer 
World (Photo by Felicity Gomer)

Nov. 24, Ribbon Cutting and Grand Opening Ceremony at Lime Fresh 
Mexican Grill (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Dec. 9, Virtual Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for Bronze Partner Synovus 
Bank (Photo by Madelyn Long)

December 10, Breakfast Connections – Update on the UCF Academic 
Health Sciences Center with Dr. Deborah German, 
vice president for health affairs and dean, College 

of Medicine. (Photo by Felicity Gomer)Dec. 1, First Tuesdays Return at Bonefish Grill: Ugly Sweater Edition 
(Photo by Felicity Gomer)


